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From our Head Teacher      
 

One of the highlights of this week….apart from being asked to do a talk to the nursery about 

being a Superhero…was bouncing on Bouncy Day.  It is hard to be grumpy, busy or anything but 

happy when on a bouncy castle.  This is very good therapy and I recommend it!   The children 

had a fun day and this raised funds for our library.  Tania will let us know how much.  A big thank 

you to her and Beatriz for manning it all day in the cold.   Robin  
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Attendance 
We have noticed a fluctuation in punc-

tuality of late.  Please make every effort 

to be in school by 9am!  Our gates open 

at 8:40 to begin our soft start and chil-

dren are allowed to enter the building from 8:45.  We 

still have a number of children who arrive after 9 am.   A 

reminder that if there are 10 or more lates or 10 or 

more unauthorised absences you can be issued  a fixed 

penalty fine of £120.  Is it worth it to be late? 

 
  STARS OF THE 

WEEK  

     1J               Shama and Aron            
 1K           Erlisa, Deon and Ismaiel  
 2B           Hasan and Liam  
  2R            Lotfi and Katya   
             3M           Art and Aron  
             3P           Rubin and Ellie  
            4D           Shayan and Zahidur  

      4M                 All of 4M 
       5A                Malik   

              5J            Kian and Ridon            
       6L                  Layla  
       6PH       Lucy      
       6T               Sarah                                                  

    

Well done to 5J with the highest attendance Well done to 5J with the highest attendance Well done to 5J with the highest attendance 

this week.  4M had the best Punctuality.this week.  4M had the best Punctuality.this week.  4M had the best Punctuality.   

Forthcoming Parent Consultations  
A reminder that Parent Consultation Meetings will take place on 

Wed 16th March from 1pm – 6:30pm.   For Nursery 

and Reception classes, the school will be closed ALL 

DAY. 

Please make sure you have an  appointment 

booked with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Mitch, Tom, Alice and also Benedicte will be in the 

Community Room if you wish to speak to 

them.   Tom and Benedicte will only be available 

until 3.30pm.   Mireille and Emma are also available 

if you want to talk to them about your child’s 

Maths Groups in Y5 & Y6.   

Library 
The library work is almost complete.  Marianne and 

her fantastic team of helpers - Bujar, Alessia Ratiba & 

Ramone - have been hard at work.    

 

We have a very special announcement to make....on 

Thursday 21st April, we will have our big library 

opening and our very special guest opener is none   

other than DAVID WALLIAMS !!!!!!!!!!  Marianne 

and I are very excited about this.   We are going 

to call it 'The Great Big David Walliams - It's a 

Joke Day’.  

E V E R Y O N E   

dresses up - all 

adults as the fun-

niest   character 

they know and 

either has a joke 

to tell or a funny 

extract to read 

aloud. 
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UPCOMING DIARY EVENTS  
 

Mon 14th Mar     Yrs 5 & 6 Science    

             Workshop 

             Year 1 Phonics  

             Workshop 

Tues 15th Mar     KS1 Maths Work      

                           shops 

Wed 16th Mar     Parent  
                           Consultations                         

Thurs 17th Mar    6L & 6T to Jewish       

                           Museum 

Thurs 17th Mar    Home Learning  

                           Review Meeting  

                      with SLT 

          Fri 18 Mar          Comic Relief 

          Mon 21st Mar     Camden Music  

                                    Festival  at the                               

                                    Royal Albert Hall 

Tues 22 Mar        Year 3 Production 2.30 

Wed 23 Mar        Community Dental   

                        Health in school 

Wed 23 Mar      Year 4 Production 2.30 

 

Thurs 24th March  LAST DAY OF 

TERM   1.30 p.m.  FINISH 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

LET’S RAISE LOTS FOR SPORT 

RELIEF! 

 

It’s Sport Relief on Friday 18th March.  

                                  Primrose Hill  School Council ask you to show              

                                            your support and raise money to help children in the UK and around the world.          

                                      

If you would like to support us in raising money,you can do the following:  

 Enter a Darts Competition: Bring in 20p on your PE lesson day and give money to Mitch in 

your lesson.  Each class will have one winner and they will get a prize! 

 

Monday – Nursery & Year 2 

Tuesday – Reception & Year 1  

Wednesday – Year 5 & Year 6   Thursday- Year 3 & 4  

Bring in 10p to participate in an obstacle course at lunch time.  

Parents Sports Morning- Come into school on Friday 18th March at 8am and participate in a FUN Sports carousel!  

All children must be accompanied by an adult. Adults £1 & children are free!  

 

Dress in your favourite sports clothing- bring in £1 to school and come in dressed in sports clothing: football,  

tennis, karate… ANYTHING SPORTY!  

 

Phonics Workshop 

Robin, Kate and Jill will be running a 

workshop about the forthcoming 

Phonics Check in Y1 on Monday 

14th March at 9 am and 2:45.   We 

will be giving out a special Phonics 

Goodie Bag if you attend.  The chil-

dren are very excited about the 

bags so please attend!! 

Maths Workshop 

Laura will continue her Maths work with parents next week, run-

ning a workshops for KS1 parents on 

Tuesday, 15th March at 2.45 p.m. and an 

evening        

session at 6 

o’clock  as    

requested by 

our parents.    

 

Arts Week began ... 

Bouncy Day 
Thank you, children and 
parents, for fundraising. 


